Ref: JA1552

15 October 2007

Mr Raniera T Tau
Co-Chairman
Hokianga Accord
PO Box 263
Kaikohe
Northland

Tena koe Mr Tau
On behalf of the Minister of Fisheries, Hon Jim Anderton, I thank vou for vour letter
dated 8 October 2007 concerning your invitation to the Hokianga Accord hui at

Waipapa Marae.

The Minister is considering your letter and will respond in the near future.

Naku noa, na

Anna Falloon
Private Secretary (Fisheries)
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